
Year 3

Dear Parents,
On Wednesday 17th May, Annie the Housemaid will be visiting Year 3 to tell the children about Victorian life as a maid or a boot boy. On this day, we would like the children to come dressed as a Victorian child as we will also be having Victorian style lessons in the classroom. 

We also wanted to let you know that we will being testing children on their times table and division facts on a weekly basis on Thursday instead of Friday. 

Finally, the children in 3JE would like to invite their parents to their class assembly on Wednesday 24th May at 9.15am in the hall. The children will be practising their parts over the coming weeks and we would be grateful of your support in helping them to learn any lines that they have. We would like the children in 3JE to also come dressed in their Victorian costumes on this day too.
Many thanks

The Year 3 Team 
